
   

 

 

 

 

NZALT - Southland 

NCEA Level 1 Jumbo marking day 
 

Join us for a day where we unpack the new NCEA Level 1 
internal assessments and their exemplars and then mark 
student work together as language teaching colleagues. 

 
Where:  

Southland Girls’ High School 
328 Tweed Street, Georgetown, Invercargill  

 
When:  

Thursday 4th July, 9.30am - 2.30pm 
 

What to bring:  
Your student work to mark from the new 1.1 and 1.2 NCEA 

assessments. 
NZALT will provide morning tea. 

 
Please sign up by June 10th here. 

 
Contact: Juliet Kennedy coordinator@nzalt.org.nz 

 

https://nzalt.org.nz/event-manager/ViewEvent/145
mailto:coordinator@nzalt.org.nz

